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At first I wasn’t planning on doing this message today, because I wasn’t confident in 
myself. But then I decided to do it. I still wouldn’t have been confident in myself if it 
wasn’t for two people…my parents. My mom and my dad. She and he have always 
been there for me; and I had just received my school awards. The two most 
important awards and I still wasn’t proud of myself. She ends up giving me the 
courage, so this message is about who you are around. 
 
Some people you have to be around…or do you? You might think you do, but you 
don’t. You can just keep your distance. Well, what about the people you want to be 
around and you barely see them? When you do see them make the best of your time. 
Because if you don’t get a chance to see them often, whenever you have the chance 
to spend time with them do it. Enjoy the time with them. 
 
I wasn’t planning on doing a long message, and this may be my shortest message of 
all time. I know it is normally short. Today isn’t any different. You know most of my 
messages are normally short, but when you add the examples in it makes my 
messages bigger and better. My message by itself is small. That is why I try to add 
in a few examples. You alone may not be that powerful, but when you team up with 
multiple people that you want to be around, you all can change the world.  
 
I am saying watch who you are around. Make sure it is the right people to help you 
change the world. The basis of today’s message is to find someone who is in your 
corner in life. God puts people in your life for a reason. Sometimes thank the person 
who is in your life. They love you and are your biggest supporter. What about the 
people that you don’t like? Maybe God placed them in your life to make you 
stronger, so that you are more powerful. Even when I was confident I still didn’t 
believe in myself for doing this message. I thought other people wouldn’t like it. 
Even when you think about that…you be you.  
 
 
 


